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Busy July at Upham Woods!

In July, Upham Woods hosted Upward Bound from Mauston for a trail clearing service 
project helping to increase access on Blackhawk Island while Sheboygan 4-H Youth rejoined 
us after the two-year hiatus. Wisconsin Dells FFA held their leadership retreat and Upham 
Staff headed to Grandparents University on the UW-Madison campus three weeks in a row to 
teach students about animal adaptations! Two more Upward Bound Groups (UWM and Math 
& Science) joined us after their campus tour at UW-LaCrosse and we loved seeing these high 
schoolers push out of their comfort zones as they learned forest ecology, canoeing, fire 
making, and more! Following Upward Bound we welcomed young adventurers from Bright 
Beginnings Childcare; they may have been small, but they were the strongest voyageurs 
we've ever seen! We're closing out July with a weeklong visit from Dane County 4-H's 2 
camps which are helping us with our food waste reduction process! 

Did you know? 

Upham Woods programming 
can come to you! July 15th 
and 16th Rachael and Beauty 
taught patrons of the Sauk 
County Fair about Radical 
Raptors! 

Catch Upham Woods 
Voyageur programming at the 
Maxwell-Potter Conservancy 
(Baraboo, WI) on August 2nd 
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Upcoming Community Days

Service Project on Blackhawk Island 

Help protect Blackhawk Island! 
On Thursday, August 4th join Upham Woods 
and the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources to help manage Barberry on 
Blackhawk Island. 

Celebrate our Expansion!
Thanks to the generosity of Robin C. Buerki 
and Blackhawk Wawbeek Foundation we 
have expanded our mainland to the 
Northwest. Come celebrate with us on 
August 27th and see what we have planned! 

Celebrate with us! 
Volunteer 

Training: Accessibility in the 
Outdoors
Join Upham Woods and local community 
members on September 14 to learn about 
being disabled in the outdoors. Learn about 
disabilities, universal design, and how to 
make outdoor events more welcoming to 
folks of all abilities. 

Birding for All!
Join Upham Woods on Saturday, October 
15th from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm. We welcome 
people of all ages and ability levels to attend 
our accessible birding event at Upham 
Woods. Explore the trails at your own pace 
or join a guided activity. 

Join Us! 
Learn More 



3

Dates Available for 2022-2023 School Year

Interested in coming to Upham Woods? 
The following dates are available for your visit! 

September 
7-9

11-14
18-21
26-28

December 
1-4

8-22

March 
1-16

20-25
28-31

October 
1-4

7-11
16-19
23-28

January 
2-15

17-31

April 
1-12

14-16
21-25
29-30

November 
1-3

7-11
13-23
28-30

February 
1-10

13-28

May 
1-3
5-7

19-22

CONNECT WITH US CONTACT US
N194 County Rd N 

Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 
(608) 254-6461 

uphamwoods@extension.wisc.edu 
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Make a Reservation 




